Update/clarification on proposal of charging Dane County inmates rent September 2019
As per Chief Deputy Jeff Hook, there is no proposal from Dane County Sheriff Department (DCSD). They
have two charges that someone may call rent.

One is a daily fee for electronic monitoring. If the person is housed at their home and on a monitoring
bracelet we charge them the daily cost of the bracelet.

Second, if someone is housed in the jail and they have Huber Privileges they do pay a Huber fee.



